
News

Welcome Back Reception Planned for SWOSU
Students
A welcome back reception is planned for Southwestern Oklahoma State University students in Weatherford.

The SWOSU Dean of Students office will have a come-and-go reception in the Stafford Center lobby from 9 a.m. until 1 p.m. on both Monday and
Tuesday, January 11-12. There will be hot chocolate and a welcome back goody bag for all students.

The 2021 spring semester classes begin January 11 on both the Weatherford and Sayre campuses.
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